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Subject: EH/907/DA - Important Message Relating to EH/906/KH  

Dear College,  

The communication EH/906/KH - COR 1360 NTS Exit Reform Requirements of Modification 
195AV - Phase 1, issued on the 04/06/09, may have been rejected by your email gateways. 
This was due to two large  attachments within the mail. For those of you that did not receive 
the original message the full text and attachments will be available on the Joint Office website 
from the 05/06/09.  

If you have any questions about EH/906/KH or this note please contact Dave Addison or 
Karen Healy on 0121 623 2751  

Regards  

David Addison  

Project Manager  

0121-623 2741  
david.addison@xoserve.com 


